
MRA Report for AM May 30/17 Meeting 

• MRA Annual General Meeting was  Monday, April 3/17 @ 7:30 pm Seminar Room “B” at Reh 

Fit Centre.   There were 5 additional MRA members in attendance.   Grant Mitchell’s 

recommendation to pursue having MRA Financial statements audited. 

• MRA Hall of Fame Banquet was Monday, April 10/17 @ 5:30 Canad Inn 1824 Pembina Hwy 

Guest Speaker : John Stanton – President & Founder of the Running Room 
Inductees: 
Leon Clegg – Athlete 
Ed Toews – Athlete 
Road Kill Running Club - Club 
Janie Parson -2016 Female Road Runner of the Year 
Nick Paulet – 2016 Race Director of the Year 
 
It was a very successful & fun evening, attendance was approximately 175.  MRA received a 
donation of advertising in the Free Press which was greatly appreciated.    MRA profile is getting 
more exposure.   Leon Clegg had an interesting article in the Free Press as well.  
 

• MB Community Services Grant is being spent purchased an additional clock & updating website 

which will be implemented soon. 

• 2017 Road Race session is off to a great start. 

•   MRA Board 2017: President - Bryan Sullivan, Secretary – Dreena Duhame, Treasurer – Judy 

McMullen, Executive Director – Kathy Wiens  

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Judy McMullen – MRA Treasurer 

May 22/17 


